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Building Inspections - Re: Embassy Suites Shed

From: Roger Beaulieu <rbeaulie@maine.rr.com>

To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/21/2013 2:41 PM

Subject: Re: Embassy Suites Shed

1050 Westbrook Street

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 21, 2013, at 2:22 PM, "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

What is the address or CBL for this property?

>>> Roger Beaulieu <rbeaulie@maine.rr.com> 6/21/2013 2:13 PM >>>

Please forward to the inspector who came to the site on 6/21/2013 for his records and for
the permit file. This change in the foundation wall was approved as indicated below by
William Faucher of Allied Engineering.

Thank you,

Roger Beaulieu

Embassy Suites

Begin forwarded message:

From: William Faucher <wfaucher@allied-eng.com>
Subject: Re: shed rebar
Date: June 21, 2013 2:02:39 PM EDT

To: Roger Beaulieu <rbeaulie@maine.rr.com>

That is correct...please proceed as described

William P. Faucher, P.E., LEED AP, RRC
Allied engineering, Inc.

160 Veranda St.

Portland, ME 04103

(0) 207.221.2260

(F) 207.222.2266

(C)207.831.1970

On Jun 21, 2013, at 1:35 PM, "Roger Beaulieu" <rbeaulie@maine.rr.com>
wrote:

Hi Bill,

Pursuant to our conversation, we do not need rebar in the frost wall
for the Embassy shed because it is backfilled on both sides. We
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will have rebar stubs coming out of the top every 48" for the
mason to tie into. Please confirm so that I can send a copy to Code
Enforcement for their records.

Thanks for all your help,

Roger

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public
officials or city employees about government business may be classified as public records.

There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-
mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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